Sent: 26/08/2020 5:22:59 PM
Subject: 18 Alexander Street Collaroy

DA2020/0205
DA2020/0261

Dear Carly,

| am writing to you to declare my objections of these developments to the commission.

| live directly across the street from these proposed developments, where the only common
area, the open balconies, face our bedroom windows, which will be very noisy for us and the

rest of the street.

The managers officers are both placed at the back of their buildings, not alowing easy access
to neighbors concerns.

Their is no escape ramps for disabled people. No mustering area in case of emergency, no fire
hydrant on either proposed developments.

The buildings take up the entire 2 two blocks, leaving neaving no green space.
These are my concerns, my phone number is 0411960208.
Kind regards,

Tiga Wallman.

Sent from my SAMSUNG Galaxy S7 edge on the Telstra Mobile Network



